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Department of Facilities and Maintenance 

1364 Farmville Road. Memphis, Tennessee  38122 . (901) 416-0049 

Attachment ‘B’ 
 
Date:           June 9, 2022 
 
To:   Anthony W. Wright 
            
    
From. James Benton, Asbestos Supervisor       
  
Subject: Melrose Stadium renovation project 
     

 
The building materials involved with the aforementioned projects have been inspected 
and / or tested for asbestos. In my findings, I have concluded that 9x9 asbestos floor 
tiles were found in the locker room. Should you have any further questions please 
contact James Benton at 901-578-7909. 

 
 

 Please contact me via email BentonJR@scsk12.org and let me know if 
I can be of any further assistance. 

 


